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June 13, 2007   

To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee  

From:  Toronto Pedestrian Committee  

Subject: High Speed Ramps at Yonge Street and Highway 401 Intechange   

Recommendations:

  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee recommends to Planning and Growth Management 
Committee to request City Council to request:  

1. the Ministry of Transportation of Ontario to expedite the reconfiguration of the 
ramps between Yonge Street and Highway 401 to make them safer for pedestrians 
and cyclists; and  

2. the General Manager, Transportation Services, to report back to the Toronto 
Pedestrian Committee on the installation of a sidewalk on the west side of Yonge 
Street at Highway 401, in conjunction with the reconfiguration of the ramps by the 
Ministry of Transportation of Ontario.  

Background:  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee, on June 13, 2007, considered a communication 
(May 13, 2007) from Helen Hansen regarding missing sidewalks and high speed ramps at 
Yonge Street and Highway 401.   
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